You asked:

Would it be possible to confirm if the following contacts would still be correct and if not who would be in the positions listed;


For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/city-mayor-peter-soulsby/my-team/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

